
Hit a brick wall in 

your family history  

research? 

This may be an 

opportunity that 

leads 

towards solving 

those genealogical  

mysteries.  

Lady Teviot, Vice-President of the Federation of Family History Societies UK 

will be the guest speaker for the Surf Coast Family History Group  

on Tuesday 4th March 2014.  

The half-day Family History Conference will be held at the  

Anglesea Senior Citizens Hall in McMillan St, Anglesea  

from 2.00pm to 4.30pm.  

 

Lady Teviot will speak on:  

THE PARISH CHEST: 

A valuable source used in conjunction with the parish registers as they help to 

show how people lived and include the overseers accounts, the highway accounts 

and settlement and removal orders. 

 

HOSPITAL RECORDS:  

Their records and how to find them. A physical description of an  

ancestors is often not known but these records as well as giving this  

description give a record of their treatment and admission and discharge.  

Lady Teviot has been involved with Family History Research for over  

35 years and is well known internationally for her extensive knowledge  

of family history research.  

Lady Teviot has lectured widely in the United Kingdom, USA, Canada, New Zealand 

and here in Australia where she has taken part in a number of television and radio 

programs.  

Lady Teviot is Vice-President of the Federation of Family History Societies, UK 

and member of the Executive Committee of the Sussex Family History Group.  

Tickets  $15  (includes afternoon tea). There will be door prizes.  

Registration will begin at 1.30pm and the conference commences at 2.00pm.  

Please book your interest but you can pay at the door on arrival. 

 

For further details and bookings please contact:  

Susan Clarke: 0438 070 560  or email susanclarke3230@hotmail.com 

Pat Hughes: 0498 635 941 or email pathugs@hushmail.com  

FAMILY HISTORY NEWS! 
This could be a rare opportunity to listen to a world renowned speaker  

on family history right here on the surf coast 


